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Committee on Gender Equity (CGE)
Wednesday, February 1st, 2023
3:00PM - 3:50PM
Location: ZOOM 
Members present: Cara Krieg, Melisa Gallo, Samantha Gurn, Pauline Palko, Brandice Ricciardi, Sara Serrano
Members absent: Madeline Gangnes, Hannah Kohrn, Diana Collins, Elizabeth Garcia, Donald Bergmann

AGENDA
1. Approval of minutes
· December 2022 minutes were approved. 
2. Open forum for community members
· No community members were present. 
3. Women of Vision and Courage event
· Event scheduled for March 8th, 2023, from 3:00PM - 4:30PM in DeNaples Center 407 A/B. This event is happening again after a couple of years hiatus.  The event is co-sponsored by the Committee on Gender Equity (CGE) and Jane Kopas Women's Center (JKWC). The event is already booked.
· Samantha Gurn and Brandice Ricciardi will be doing the introductions for the event. Cara offered assistance for the presentation, PowerPoint, and the day of the event.
· The event recognizes every individual that is nominated. This recognition includes a small ceremony, and everyone nominated being presented a certificate. Individuals that were nominated in the past can be nominated again. In addition, a person can nominate more than one person. 

· Submission deadline will be by the end of the month of February 2023. The announcement for submissions will be out by the end of the week. Sam and Brandice will be posting the submission information on RoyalSync. 
· In the past, it was discussed that alumni had come back to the University for the event and given a speech.
· The poster for the event is completed and ready to print. A QR code for nomination submissions was discussed. 
· All are encouraged to inform others about the event, nominate others, and support the Women of Vision and Courage event. 
· Sam will send a calendar of events from the JKWS to all committee members for March 2023.
· Cara will attempt to e-mail the information for the Women of Vision and Courage nomination and event to all faculty, staff, and students. If unable to, Cara will reach out to Michelle Maldonado at the Office of the Provost. 
4. New business
· The committee has been granted funds from the Provost to pay for handouts. 
· The updated quarter sheets for CGE will be printed and charged to this budget number.

